
From the Council 

April has turned into another trying month.  The President has extended the social 
distancing policy and our Governor has continued the policy of keeping business 
closed.  All the requirements are good for us so we can remain healthy.   

Remember your friends and neighbors.  Stay in touch with them from afar.  Make 
sure that those who need our help, get it.  Offer to go to the grocery/pharmacy to 
pick those items that may be in short supply.  We cannot succeed if we do not look 
out for each other.  These are trying and tough times.  We need to bring people 
together to help each other. 

We will not have a newsletter for the month of April.  This note from the Council 
will replace it.   

Our remediation is at a standstill as is the alarm project. 

Committee reporting has been put on hold, but we have replaced 10 garbage doors 
with new fiberglass doors in Upper Robynwood. 

To our friends, neighbors and residence of Robynwood we look forward to May and 
hopefully bringing some sense of normalcy to our lives. 

We want to thank Janet Burgess and her team at CSK for being there for us and the 
Master Association for all the updates. 

In closing, remember “The Sun Will Come Out Tomorrow”, a line from Annie. 

Remember to continue to use 911 in the event of an emergency. 

 

The Council 

It is an honor and privilege to serve you. 


